
 
 

Reference 
Number:  

FOI202324/585 

From: 
 

Commercial 

Date: 

 

22 March 2024 

Subject: 

 

Trust Migration to Microsoft 365/ The Cloud 

 

Q1 When did the Trust initially begin migrating to Microsoft 365/The Cloud? 
  

A1 The Trust started its migration to Office 365 in 2021. Our Office 365 enterprise 

agreement /subscription for LHCH started on 30th April 2021 and our full scale migration 
would have commenced shortly after the licences were available for use.  

  
Q2 Was an audit done before the Trust migrated to Microsoft 365/ The Cloud, to understand 

what the Trust's requirements were? 
  

A2 A basic audit would have been undertaken as a matter of course to identify the Trust’s 

usage requirements that were scoped prior to procuring Office 365 licences.  
  

Q3 Were any incentives given in order to encourage the Trust to migrate?  
  

A3 All NHS Trusts were incentivised by the national NHS discounted pricing agreed by NHS 
Digital in 2020 for both national and local tenants.  

 


